
 

 

   

  

  

 

 

  

 

   

  
     

 
 
 

   
 

     
 

             
               

             
              
 

 
             
                

             
              

     
 

              
               

             
             

             
           

    
 
               

               
    

 
   

 
  

   

The Town Hall 

Market Street 

Saffron Walden 

CB10 1HR 

T: 

17 February 2022 

Ann Skippers 
Via Uttlesford District Council 

Dear Ann 

Saffron Walden Neighbourhood Plan 

Firstly, thank you for your examiners note received on 8th February 2022, providing 
some very useful feedback and advice. Upon receipt of your advice, we raised a 
number of queries with UDC, seeking clarification on the process and feedback on 
some of the issues raised and again, thank you for those responses received via 
UDC. 

Your report was presented to the Town Council’s Full Council meeting on Monday 
14th February 2022; it was taken as a confidential item so as to not prejudice any 
statutory public consultation / information period. At this meeting, Council agreed to 
hold in abeyance any strategic decision on your comments, this given the number of 
queries outstanding at that time. 

We have since received advice and responses from all of our queries (again, thank 
you to you and UDC for those responses) and we have called an additional Full 
Council meeting for Wednesday 23rd February to discuss the options going forward. 
At this meeting, Council will consider all of the options available, using additional 
supporting material provided by Officers. It is anticipated that at this meeting, 
Council will determine its preference in progressing with the Saffron Walden 
Neighbourhood Plan. 

I would like to thank you for your continued advice and support to Saffron Walden 
Town Council and I hope to write formally again to you following our Council meeting 
on the 23rd February. 

Yours sincerely 

Lisa Courtney 
Town Clerk 




